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Poka Lambro Scholarships Available
Entry Deadline - March 5, 2024

Poka Lambro is now accepting applications for college scholarships. Our application can be 
found online at www.poka.com. Hover over About, and select Scholarships.  Please help make 
your students aware of this scholarship opportunity.

High School Seniors, whose  parents or legal guardians are customers of Poka Lambro, are 
eligible.

Recipients are selected based on the following criteria:

- Academic achievement
- Involvement in extra-curricular activities
- Educator recommendations

Eligibility Requirements:

- Applicant must be graduating from a local high school
- The parent or legal guardian with whom the applicant resides must be a customer of

  Poka Lambro

In addition to the completed application, students must submit the following by the deadline:

- High School Transcript of Grades
- Copy of ACT or SAT Scores
- Letter of recommendation from a teacher, principal or counselor

Entry deadline is March 5, 2024.

We have included flyers with a QR code for you to post for your students convenience to scan and 
be directed to the online application. The direct access url is: https://poka.com/scholarship/

We have provided a link to the FRS scholarship for an additional opportunity for another 
scholarship.  Please note this deadline date may vary from Poka Lambro's.

For additional information contact Tammy Pounds at tpounds@teampoka.com or 806-924-7234.




